
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT HEARING 
 

Before the Maryland Public Service Commission 
 

In the Matter of the Application of The Potomac Edison Company for a 
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to Rebuild the Doubs-Goose 

Creek 500 kV Transmission Line in Frederick and Montgomery Counties, 
Maryland 

Case No. 9669 

On August 3, 2021, The Potomac Edison Company filed an application with 
the Maryland Public Service Commission seeking the grant of a Certificate of 
Public Convenience and Necessity to rebuild the Doubs-Goose Creek 500 kV 
Transmission Line located in Frederick and Montgomery Counties, Maryland.  
A copy of the application is available for inspection at the following 
locations: 

 
Edward F. Fry Memorial Library Quince Orchard Library 
1635 Ballenger Creek Pike  15831 Quince Orchard Road 
Point of Rocks, Maryland 21777 Gaithersburg, Maryland 20878 

 
Additionally, the application and other pleadings in this matter may be viewed 
or downloaded from the electronic docket file (9669) available through the 
Commission’s website, www.psc.state.md.us.   

A public comment hearing for the purpose of providing information and 
receiving comments in connection with the Application, is set for: 
 

Thursday, October 27, 2022 at 7:00 PM 
and will be held virtually and streamed live on the 

Public Utility Law Judge’s YouTube Channel at 
https://bit.ly/2X6wLiP  

 
Persons interested in speaking at the public comment hearing should send an 

email to psc.pulj@gmail.com by 12:00 Noon on October 26, 2022. 

Persons interested in providing written comments should do so by January 
4, 2023. Comments may be filed electronically through the Commission’s 

Public Comment Dropbox at https://www.psc.state.md.us/make-a-public-

comment/ and should reference Case No. 9669 or may be sent via first class 

mail to: 

Andrew S. Johnston, Executive Secretary,  
Maryland Public Service Commission  

William Donald Schaefer Tower 
6 St. Paul Street 

Baltimore, Maryland 21202-6806 
(Reference:  Case No. 9669) 

The Commission encourages parties to use the Commission’s Dropbox for filing comments.  
Instructions are located under the “Tools” section of the Commission’s website.  

 


